
NEWS FROM THE NEST

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

DECEMBER  2024

BOONE CENTRAL ELEMENTARY

Claire Kayton, Principal

Dear Families,

We’re looking forward to a fun and festive December! 

Winter Testing will begin soon, marking one of three times we assess
throughout the year. We’re eager to celebrate the academic growth your
child has made so far!

Winter sports are kicking off this week.  As a reminder, if your child is here
to watch the game/match please remind them that they need to be sitting
in the bleachers watching.  

Mrs. Thome and the children have been practicing tirelessly and are ready
to shine during their performance on Friday, December 6th, at 2:00 PM.
We can’t wait for you to see their hard work come to life!

As we approach the end of December, classes have exciting activities
planned. Look out for more communication about these events in mid-
December.

Thank you for your continued support and for helping us make this a
fantastic first semester. We’re so grateful for our amazing community of
families!

Warm regards,

Claire Kayton, Elementary Principal 



December 4th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

December 6th: Winter Program 
(2:00pm)

December 9th: PTO Meeting 
(6:00pm)

December 9th: School Board Meeting 
(6:00pm)

 December 11th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

December 18th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

December 19th: PBIS Rally and 
Movie at the Theater

December 20th: Rockin Rally
December 20th: 1:00 Dismissal 

December 23rd-January 3rd : Winter Break
January 6th: Return To School

BCE EVENT CALENDAR

School Day: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast

*7:40Am Students may enter the MULTIPURPOSE GYM for morning fitness
*7:50AM Preschool Students May Begin Meeting Their Teacher at the Elementary front

doors
*8:10AM Students will be marked tardy 

PLC Late Start: 9:10AM-3:30PM
*Every Wednesday during the school year

*8:30AM High School doors open for students eating breakfast
*8:45AM MULTIPURPOSE GYM is open for students to participate in Morning Fitness



This month's nurse visits will focus on dental health for your students. 
Christmas break is a great time to get those cleanings scheduled! Here are some

reminders!

*Kids should be brushing twice a day & flossing daily
*It is important to take care of those baby teeth as they can cause problems with permanent

teeth
*Students who have poor dental health are 3 times more likely to miss school

*Dentist visits should be done every 6 months from the first tooth for life
*Brush for 2 minutes, this needs to be a formed habit, time your child's routine

*Replace your toothbrush every 3 months

A smile is one of the first things noticed about a person, let's help Boone Central Elementary
students have the best smiles around!

PTO WANTS YOU TO KNOW

NURSE'S CORNER

Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

PTO is excited to offer a little help this holiday season! We have collected teacher wish lists
from all elementary teachers. Their lists are in the form of Amazon wish lists and include great

items they would love to add to their classroom. 

If you are interested in contributing to these wish lists, please reach out to the following PTO
members: Lisa Thayer (402) 316-0053; Ashley Neesen (402) 689-8386; 

Brooke Stuhr (402) 741-0799; Lyndsay Tisthammer (402) 741-0966. 

Our next meeting is Monday, December 9th at 6:00pm in the elementary flex room. All
are welcome! 

Be sure to like "Boone Central Elementary PTO" on Facebook to
stay up to date!

We will meet the second Monday of each month at 6:00 at Boone
CEntral Elementary! We look forward to you joining us!

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d



